
APPENDIX K – LETTER OF SUPPORT FROM LAURA PARKIN & PHILLIP ROEBUCK  
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
We are two York citizens having lived in the city for a combined eight years and currently live just off Haxby 
Road.  
 
We both work in the tourism and events industry in the city.  
 
One of us has worked with Louisianna's in the past in professional contexts and we became aware of the Salix 
Yurts as we were looking to hire an events venue.  
 
We fully support the licence application as we believe that York deserves and needs venues of this type and that 
the existence of the Salix Yurts just outside of York is an asset to the city, especially in these trying times. The 
wedding and events sector will bring a welcome boost to York next year and so limiting the capacity of a fantastic 
and versatile venue would not be the right decision.  
 
Additionally the standards of professionalism shown by the Salix Yurts and Louisianna's team have been 
impeccable and we are confident as locals that they will work with the community to avoid any potential 
problems.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Laura Parkin and Philip Roebuck 
lawparkin@gmail.com 

 


